
 

 

PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

 

The Oregon-Davis School Corporation Board of School Trustees held a public hearing regarding 

objections to and/or support for the proposed contract of employment for the Superintendent of 

Schools on Monday, January 10, 2022 at 6:30 pm in the Humanities Room at the Jr/Sr High School. 

 

Mr. Hinds called the public hearing to order.  He summarized by saying the Board has met to discuss the 

superintendent’s contract and proposed to extend the contract through the 2023-2024 school year.  The 

base salary will increase from $95,000 to $98,000 per year.  All other benefits remain the same.  They 

did add that the Superintendent shall be entitled to all benefits, bonuses, and raises as the Building 

Administrators receive. 

 

Mr. Hinds asked for a motion to open up to public comment Ms. Ecker made that motion, Mr. Nagai 

seconded. 

 

Kurt Hayes asked about the extension.  The initial contract was for three years, and they have extended 

it by one year. 

 

As there were no other comments or questions, Mr. Hinds closed the public comments. 

 

Mr. Nagai made a motion to adjourn with Ms. Ecker seconding that motion.  Motion passed 5-0. 

 

The public hearing adjourned at 6:33 pm. 

 

 


